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We can’t wait to welcome you all back on March 8th! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

I will be with the children in 

my class. 

I will be in my classroom most of the time.  

The classroom may look a little bit different.  

I will play with the children in my class in and around 

the school.  I may even get a chance to climb on the 

cedar tree trunk! 

 

I will have my lunch in the 
hall. 
I will be supervised by an 
adult who is usually with my 
class. 
I will bring my water bottle 
in with me. The table will be  
laid ready for me. 

The school will be very carefully cleaned 

each evening and classrooms will be 

cleaned if another class has been in there 

before me. 

I will not be 

able to go 

into some 

rooms 

where there 

are other 

groups of 

children. 

One of the adults from my 

class will collect me from 

the front of the school. 

 

My teacher will mark 

my books and they 

will tell me how I am 

doing. 

Most of my 

homework will be on 

Seesaw. 

Most of these things are the same as they were 

before Christmas.  If you have forgotten anything 

about school we will all help each other to get 

used to it again. There will be other changes - we 

will face them together! 

Mrs Gailor, Mrs Straker, Mrs 
Good and Mrs Pirie will be at 
school for me to talk to. 

Ongar Rules 

will still 

apply. 

I will wear my uniform 

and my school shoes.  

If I am in Year 1,2,3,4,5 

or 6 I will come to school 

in my PE kit and trainers 

on PE days. 

If I am in reception class 

I will change at school. 

As always, the adults will do 
everything they can to keep me safe 
and make sure I have fun and enjoy 
my day at school. 

There will be no assemblies in the hall but 

we will meet as a whole school, ‘online’. 

Each 

Monday I 

will be 

reminded 

of the rules 

and told 

about any 

changes. 


